COMMUNICATION - C19

ITEM 4

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
September 22, 2020

From: peter s I

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 3:48 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Zoning By-law Amendment File: Z. 19.040, Official Plan Amendment File: OP.
19.016

Dear Sir/Madam,

As a residence in this neighborhood since 1987, | DO NOT agree with "the development of a
tiered three to twelve storey residential building with 125 units at 8001 Bathurst Street. The
reasons are as follows:

1. This development will create a lot of traffic in a quiet residential area.
2. There will be more cars parking on the streets around the proposed building resulting in
traffic congestion and even traffic accidents.
3. It will endanger the lives of the people living there for so many years. Like myself, a senior
citizen as well as young children because of the increase in traffic and parking.
Regards,

Peter Sit

[l Hichcliffe Drive
Vaughan, Ontario



